
 

 

From the President – July 2018 

HOA Newsletter going digital … mostly! 

Starting with this quarter, the HOA Newsletter will be distributed to 

members through email and posted to the HOA and TellicoLife websites.  

Saving hundreds of dollars and allowing your board to provide more timely 
information, a digital HOA newsletter will be available to you regardless of 
where you are. Like most things today, you are a just an Internet 

connection away.  

For those members who enjoy the tactile feel of the HOA Newsletter, a 
limited supply will be available at the TV Welcome Center, TV Library and 
the Kahite Clubhouse.  

No matter how you prefer to get your information, don’t miss the updates 

your board has provided. 

 

 


